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Request:  A proposed street closure for Linde Lane 
Project Name:  Street Closure 
Location:  Linde Lane, a street located near the 

intersection of Nash Road and Outer Loop 
Owner:  Ayala Transport, LLC. 
Applicant:  Mohammad Nouri, Concept 21, PLLC. 
Representative:  Mohammad Nouri, Concept 21, PLLC. 
Jurisdiction:  Louisville Metro 
Council District:  13 - Mark Fox 
Case Manager:  Molly Clark, Planner I 
 
 
Agency Testimony: 
00:10:06 Molly Clark presented the case and showed a Power Point 
presentation (see staff report and recording for detailed presentation.)   
 
00:12:34 In response to a question from Commissioner Mims, Ms. Clark 
confirmed that the surrounding properties are owned by the same owner.   
 
 
The following spoke in favor of the request: 
Mohammad Nouri, Concept 21 PLLC, 1119 Rostrevor Circle, Louisville, KY  
40205 
 
Summary of testimony of those in favor: 
00:13:46 Mohammad Nouri, the applicant’s representative, presented the 
applicant’s case (see recording for detailed presentation.)  He noted that all of 
the surrounding parcels have been consolidated under one owner. 
 
 
The following spoke in opposition to the request: 
No one spoke. 
 
 
Deliberation 
00:15:44 Commissioners’ deliberation. 
 
 
An audio/visual recording of the Land Development and Transportation 
Committee meeting related to this case is available on the Planning & 
Design Services website, or you may contact the Customer Service staff to 
view the recording or to obtain a copy. 
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00:16:49 On a motion by Commissioner Carlson, seconded by 
Commissioner Mims, the following resolution was adopted: 
 
RESOLVED, the Louisville Metro Land Development and Transportation 
Committee does hereby place this case to be heard on the Consent Agenda at 
the January 20, 2022 Planning Commission public hearing. 
 
The vote was as follows: 
YES: Commissioners Mims, Carlson, Brown, Daniels, and Sistrunk. 
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